8th Aug 2010,

Mr. Ernie Zelenski,

Protext Company Ltd,

Chicago.

Dear Ernie,

This is to inform you that I have received the official retirement letter and would be leaving Protext Company after a long period of service of about 25 years. Thank you for the letter and relieving me early. It’s been very long time and its time to say good bye. I have planned to enjoy wonderful life after my retirement. It has been my honor to work with this firm. It was a great working experience with the company and I really enjoyed working on the challenges.

Of course, I am planning to enjoy the retirement but surely, I will miss the pleasurable working environment that gave me home experience. And, I am sure that I will miss my colleagues and co- workers who helped me in nurturing the career.  I would like to thank all my colleagues for providing great working environment through out my service.

Sincerely,

J.K. Smith.

